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Dear Yue Zhang,

On behalf of the IEEE SPAWC 2025 organizing committee, we invite you to join us for the upcoming 
IEEE SPAWC conference.

Because you have registered and paid all fees necessary, we invite you to join us at the 2025 IEEE 
26th International Workshop on Signal Processing and Artificial Intelligence in Wireless 
Communications from July 7-10, 2025 in Surrey, United Kingdom. You may obtain more information 
about IEEE SPAWC from the conference website at http://2025.ieeespawc.org/. You may also contact 
us, if needed.

This invitation letter is not an offer to contribute to the financial cost of the registration, travel to and 
from the conference, or subsistence while at the conference or traveling. Delegates and authors are 
responsible for the travel costs incurred for the round trip from their country of residence as well as 
hotel expenses and subsistence while attending the conference.

Again, we look forward to welcoming you to IEEE SPAWC 2025.

Best Regards,

Rahim Tafazolli
University of Surrey

SPAWC 2025 General Co-Chair

Geoffrey Li
Imperial College London

SPAWC 2025 General Co-Chair

For any queries, contact the Public Relations Chair Dr. Shixiong Wang at shixiong.wang@imperial.ac.uk


